'New fire company

Members of a new volunteer firefighting company
‘which will serve the Redwood and Cathedral drive
areas in Aptos received their truck Saturday from
county officials. From front to back, the volunteers

are Chief Kathleen Teare (on bumper), Matt Hagen,
Ann Swedberg, Rich Topham and Mark Kallin. They
received training at' the Department of Forestry
station in Corralitos over the last year.



